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Pharmacy Program 
         Mission

To cultivate graduates

of ability and conviction

to provide patient-centered

care guided by respect

for the infinite worth

of individuals; and

dedicated to improve

communities by advancing

pharmacy education, 

practice, service and

scholarship

           Vision

To improve the human

condition through service

This year, the Manchester University Pharmacy Program welcomes the Class of 2021, including 
74 impressive students from 14 different states. These student pharmacists are ready to start 
their venture in pharmacy and make their mark on campus and in the community. 

WELCOME CLASS OF 2021!



Dr. Teri Beam came to Manchester in July 2015 
and is currently professor and chair in the 
Department of Pharmaceutical Sciences. Teri 
completed her Ph.D. at the University of Notre 
Dame in 1996 and still loves Irish football. 
This past summer, the whole family went on 
their dream vacation to Hawaii where they 
visited Pearl Harbor, went surfing and rode 
ziplines overlooking the North Shore. When 
not at work, she enjoys spending time boating, 

fishing and relaxing with family at their cottage on Sylvan Lake.

PRECEPTOR RESOURCES

link.manchester.edu/precept

Did you know that you can 

access links to:

•	Report It!(Report possible 	

	 harassment, discrimination, 	

	 bias, etc)

•	 Honor Council (Report 

possible cheating, 

plagiarism, unprofessional 

behavior, etc)

•	 CEI Login

•	 Pharmacist Letter Login

•	 Funderburg Library

... In the EXTERNAL RESOURCES 

tab on your home page in CORE?

SPARTAN SPOTLIGHT

Dr. Teri Beam

INDUCTION OF THE PEACE POLE
International Day of Peace (Thursday, 
Sept. 21) this year was celebrated at 
Manchester University Fort Wayne campus. 
This harmonious ceremony brought students 
and faculty together as a community to 
reflect on peacemaking in the world and 
the importance of peace at Manchester. 
The celebration included the installation of 
a brand new peace pole, positioned visibly 
in front of the building, welcoming all our 
students, faculty and guests.  

Dr. Ahmed Abdelmageed, assistant dean 
of experiential education and community 
engagement, led an introduction about 
peace studies. The centrality of peace and 
peacebuilding on our campuses is essential to 
Manchester’s mission. On the pole reads “May 
Peace Prevail On Earth” in four languages- 
English, Arabic, Spanish and Urdu.  



PRECEPTOR SHOWCASE
Manchester University recently created an opportunity to 
invite a variety of preceptors from throughout the state of 
Indiana to our Fort Wayne campus. The preceptor showcase 
enabled pharmacy students to interact with future 
preceptors and sites with questions and concerns, and learn 
more about the experience. Seventeen booths that included 
faculty, retail/independent pharmacies, hospitals, and clinics 
for the under-served were featured in the showcase. 

Immediately following, 29 preceptors attended a Continuing 
Education (CE) dinner. Dr. Renee McCafferty, associate 
professor of pharmacy practice at Manchester University and 
a pharmacist at Matthew25 (a free clinic for uninsured, low-
income residents) spoke on “Pharmacist Patient Care Process: 
Putting Structure to Pharmaceutical Care.” 

MANCHESTER LAUNCHES ONLINE PGx OPTION
Manchester University’s pharmacogenomics program is for 
aspiring students looking for a specialized field of health 
care. Manchester will launch an online program starting 
January in addition to the on-campus program. Both the 
on-campus and online students are awarded the same 
degree, Master of Science in Pharmacogenomics. 

On campus, activities enable students to work in the 
lab with the most up-to-date equipment and training. 
Online students move through coursework at a slower 

pace, but can complete their degree in as little as two 
years as opposed to the one-year on-campus program. In 
addition, online students can work in the comfort of their 
own home, without having to relocate to the Fort Wayne 
area. Application materials are to be submitted through 
the Pharmacy Graduate Application Service (PharmGRAD), 
which opens Sept. 20. For additional questions and 
information, please visit our website at www.manchester.
edu/pgx or contact the Office of Student and Alumni 
Experience at 260-470-2703 or pgx@manchester.edu.


